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02-20-2024 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I have been contacted by Lisa Hammock regarding water service to single family housing lots that are 
being planned for development on the North end of the West side of Borcherding Road between W 
Deputy Pike and Chicken Run Road. 
 
Dupont Water Company currently services single family houses on Borcherding Road in this area and can 
make water service available for the planned development of houses on the West side of Borcherding 
Road. 
 
Dupont Water Company is currently conducting an evaluation of our infrastructure in this area to 
determine if any upgrades may be required.  
 
If anyone has any questions feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectively, 
 
Ron Hendershot 
General Manager 
Dupont Water Company 
Email: managerduponth20@seidata.com 
Office: 812-873-6515 
Cell:  812-350-9345 
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